
City of Fayetteville and Cumberland County 

Schedule 2nd Consolidation Teleconference 

at FTCC 

Harry Hayes with the University of Georgia’s Vinson Institute of Government plans to meet with 

the Cumberland County Commissioners, City Council and staff on Thursday, April 12 from 2-4 

p.m. at Fayetteville Technical Community College (FTCC) via teleconferencing to present 

information regarding the consolidation of city and county governments. 

City and County officials met with government and university officials from Athens, Ga. in a 

video conference at FTCC in August. 

The City and County have hired the University of Georgia’s Vinson Institute of Government to 

study the process. The institute monitors consolidations. 

 

http://www.cviog.uga.edu/index.php
http://www.faytechcc.edu/

